Faulk, Camilla

From: - Melinda Shenk [melinda.michelle@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2010 1:18.PM

To: Faulk, Camilla

Subject: GR 34

To be fair, | believe GR 34 should also do away with the $50.00 facilitator fee. $50.00
may not seem like a lot to most people but people who are on TANF, it might as well
be $1,000.00 A waiver of all fees should be the goal.

Melinda Shenk
1201 Sandstone Way
Bellingham, WA 98229



